
With this bill an employee could be gone the entire harvest season, being paid for doing nothing, and 
get his job back guaranteed when there is not much to do and repeat every year. At his regular rate of 
pay I presume and not the bare minimum wage. Plus there would be the added cost of trying to hire a 
temporary worker to fill in while my skilled worker is gone. I sure can see a lot of fraud in this with 
workers taking time that they don't need off.  We already have paid sick leave, personal time off, federal 
leaves where their job is protected and now this.  PLEASE VOTE NO!!!!!! 
 
Sincerely, 
Cloverdale Farms, Inc 
Jerry/Kris Domes 
 


